
VFW Auxiliary, Department of CT. 

Chief of Staff- Bylaws Quiz 

August/September 2024 

“From our Roots to our Branches, Extending Service to our Veterans” 

“Never Forget the Difference you Make” 

 

How often have you asked a question, and the answer was READ YOUR BOOK? 

While now I’m going to see if your auxiliary members have been reading the book, 

by answering a few true or false questions. Please return your answers to me prior 

to the October quarterly meeting and I will recognize the auxiliaries with the 

highest scores. 

1. Caregivers of a member may attend meetings if accompanied by the 

Auxiliary member? T or F 

2. Giving Past Presidents pins are required? T or F 

3. Unsolicited donations are not allowed? T or F 

4. The Department President doesn’t have to appoint Deputy Chief of Staffs? T 

or F 

5. A member in good standing may nominate themselves for an office. T or F 

6. No District will be allowed to remain with one Auxiliary? T or F 

7. A member from an Auxiliary that isn’t a delegate can be counted in the 

quorum. T or F 

8. Auxiliary meetings can be streamed live on a public Facebook page? T or F 

9. No Auxiliary shall be instituted with less than 10 eligible applicants present? 

T or F 

10. A new member is required to do the ceremonial obligation. T or F 

All the answers to these questions are in your bylaws, GOOD LUCK 

 

Grace Kelly 

Chief of Staff- grace.kelly56@outlook.com, 


